
 
 

 

 

June 2018 

 

SADDLERS SOCCER SATURDAY 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

With the increasing number of children attending our Saturday Club session we have a duty of care to 

ensure that your child is getting the most out of the sessions whilst safely enjoying their participation.  

We have noticed that there are a high number of children arriving late for both sessions.  This is 

disruptive and makes it difficult for us to allocate coaches and manage group sizes. 

Therefore; we will be trialling out a new way of registering for the sessions.  We will ask that 

registration will take place outside of the Astro turf gate prior the session. Registration will start 10 

mins before the session starts.  

Hopefully, this will address the issues surrounding Safeguarding, Health & Safety and Duty of Care for 

staff and participants. Children can access the Astro Turf for a “kick about” before the session starts. 

This will enable the registration process to operate more efficiently to ensure every child is safe and 

is accounted for.  Parents are to collect children from the astroturf at the end of the session also. 

I would also remind you that parents are not allowed inside the perimeter fence of the astroturf so 

ask that children carry on any drinks and extra clothing they will require during the session. 

This new registration process will begin on Saturday 16th June 2018.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours in Sport 

 

 

 

 

Martin Manley – Community Manager of Engagement  

 

 


